AFC:

22 December 2023
DSWJ/SMG/WJK/IJMC/amr

Mr Chen Liang-Chen
Acting General Secretary
Chinese Taipei Football Association

Dear Sir

RECOGNITION OF EXPERIENCE AND CURRENT COMPETENCE (RECC)
MR CHEN WEN-FA

We thank you for your submission of the document for Mr Chen Wen-Fa in accordance
with Article 3 of the Recognition of Experience & Current Competence.

After a review by the Technical Division, we are pleased to inform that the above-named
applicant, has the competence at the AFC ‘A’ coaching certification.

Yours sincerely

SHIN MAN-GIL
Deputy General Secretary — Competitions & Football

Page 1 of 1

Asian Football Confederation
AFC House, Jalan 1/155B, Bukit Jalil, 57000 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia
T: +603 8994 3388 | F: +603 8994 2689 com



